
 

 

Message from the Chair: “Our team is making such a positive impact- clinically, educationally, 

and scientifically. Giving people the opportunity to make things better is why our department 

continues to grow and attract new members.” 
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Mental Health 
Awareness Month 

Raises awareness about 

and promotes good 

mental health. The 

observance is focused on 

creating a dialogue 

about mental health, 

ending the stigma that is 

often associated with 

mental illness, and 

encouraging people to 

seek help if they need it. 

 

Welcome to Psychiatry! 
Peyton Lassiter, LPC, Child/Adolescent 

Meghan Edwards, APP, Child/Adolescent 

Jerard Elliott, LPC, Child Access 
 

Jennifer Walter, PhD, Assistant Clinical Professor, Child/Adolescent 
 

Dr. Carla Wall, PhD, Assistant Clinical Professor, Child/Adolescent 
 

Dr. Chelsea Sawyers-Rooney, PhD, Assistant Professor, 
        Child/Adolescent 

    

 

 

 
Reminder! 

Faculty Meeting 

Thursday March 28th 

5:30pm at The Jackson 

Center, 1st Floor 

Conference Room 

 

 

 

  

DEI Update with Stella lopez, Psy.D 

 
For more information, contact 
stella.lopez@vcuhealth.org  
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